
 

 

School Council Newsletter 

          

Friday 19th March 2021 

Hello,         

Chickens – Can you each come up with two names for the chickens which your class 

can choose to vote on next week when they hatch.  Ideally they need to be names that 

would be suitable for both boys and girl chicks. 

Let me know the names you have chosen on Monday morning and we’ll organise the 

vote once the chicks have hatched.  

Litter Picking – Please remind your class that you each have a set day for litter picking.  

All the equipment is available on the wall near the Y3 classroom.  It doesn’t have to 

be School Council representatives who do it but it needs to be kept on top of. The rota 

is on the wall near the litter pickers.  ***YOU ONLY NEED TO PICK THE LITTER UP 

IN YOUR CLASS BUBBLE AREA***  Please don’t burst any other class bubbles. 

Year Four were the only class to remember this week so Mrs Speakman has given 

them all a class dojo point.   

Monday     Year Six 

Tuesday    Year Five 

Wednesday     Year Four 

Thursday     Year Three 

Friday     Year Two 

 

Handgel – Please remind the children in your class to use the handgel provided 

whenever they come in to school.  We all need to make sure we are keeping ourselves 

and others as safe as possible. 

 

ACTIONS 

TT Rockstars day – Year Six council reps to ask Mr Heesome whether another TT 

Rockstar day will be held soon. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events 

 

26th March – Non uniform day – donate some chocolate for a chocolate tombola.  All 

proceeds for school funds. 

Tuesday 30th March – Bring your decorated eggs in to school.  School Council will 

judge the winners like we did with the Pumpkins for Halloween. 

We are hoping to host another Hindley J & I’s Got Talent next term and will start to 

plan this after the May half term holiday. 

Y6 Hoodies – We’ve not forgotten and will start to plan designs, colours etc. in the 

Summer Term. 

Summer Fair – We would like to have a Summer Fair again this year, depending on 

Covid regulations. 

 

Thank you so much for all your help, keep asking your friends in class what they would 

like us to do or what they would like to see in school and bring any ideas or suggestions 

to our next meeting.  

  

Thanks  

Mrs Speakman 

 

 


